

In the Spirit of Shrewsbury, the Shrewsbury Garden Club Sponsored

2020 SCARECROWS ON THE COMMON

Honors Essential Workers

October 1 - October 25

The Health Department has given us the Green Light for the 16th annual Scarecrows On The Common Display to take place.

All residents and businesses are encouraged to participate.

We have changed it up a bit. This year we will be having a theme of HONORING ESSENTIAL WORKERS

All Scarecrows **MUST** exhibit social distancing and be masked!

HOW TO PARTICIPATE:

CREATE

Create a themed scarecrow at home.

Place your name (s) on your scarecrow.

Don't forget your mask!

Your scarecrow will be outside for three weeks. No perishable goods such as pumpkins, gourds, squash, apples, tomatoes, etc. will be permitted.

No electricity is provided but solar, battery or wind power is allowed.



INSTALLATION

You are responsible for installation. No poles will be provided.

Bring your scarecrow to the Town Common anytime from Oct 1st on.

Choose a designated location. (ground will be marked)

Scarecrows MAY NOT be attached to trees, bandstand, memorial monument or lamp posts.

The Shrewsbury Garden Club has the right to refuse any entry they feel unacceptable or inappropriate and are not responsible for loss or damage to scarecrows while on display.

For more information call 508-845-2630 or visit www.ShrewsburyGardenClub.org



Scarecrows must be removed by
October 26th
Any scarecrows remaining
After that date will be removed and
discarded.
Participants will receive a ribbon and
certificate.

